Examination Advisory No. IO , S. 2016
ADVISORY

TO : ALL REGISTRANTS OF CSC COMEX SYSTEM AND OTHER
INTERESTED PARTIES

SUBJECT : Clarification on the Conduct of the CSC COMEX

Please be advised that the conduct of the CSC Computerized Examination
(CSC COMEX) for Career Service Examination (CSE) for Professional and
SubProfessional levels is still on hold. No online offering and reservation of
examination slots are being offered to the public. Hence, there are no available
examination schedules posted in the CSC COMEX website meantime. However, the
public may regularly visit the COMEX website www.comex.csc.gov.ph/user for
related announcements.

For now, the CSC COMEX is operational at the CSC Central and Regional
Offices for requests of government agencies only. This is in support of our thrust to
help government agencies in giving existing human resources the chance to obtain
eligibility to be considered for employment or promotion. For this matter, the CSC
COMEX is usually conducted on Tuesdays at the Central Office, and on Thursdays
at the Regional Offices.

As different agencies have been lined up for the CSC COMEX until the first
quarter of 2017, we are encouraging the public to avail instead of the October 23,

2016 CSE Pen and Paper Test, the last schedule for written examination to be
conducted for the year. Application period is ongoing until September 1, 2016.

Approved:

ERNANDO M. P I{BJ

Director IV
Examination, Recruitment and %ement Office
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